
THIS WEEK 

Saturday 19 Jan Mass at 8:30 a.m.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 20 Jan Mass 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m.

Tuesday 22 Jan Communion Service at 11:30 a.m.

Wednesday 23 Jan Communion Service at 9:15 a.m.

Thursday 24 Jan Communion Service at 9:15 a.m.

Friday 25 Jan  Rosary & Prayer to St. Peregrine 

at11:15 a.m. followed by Communion 

Service

Saturday 26 Jan Communion service at 8:30 am.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 27 Jan Mass at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m.

LET US REMEMBER

SICK: Judy Ferrigno, Clare

Curry-Harris, Frank Ray,

Margaret Parry, Kate Maree

Arnott, Brian Riordan, Margaret

Titular Peter Salvatore, Mick

Corry, Matteo Barbagallo, Mick

Zuccala, Val Awburn, Peter

Kierce.

Entrance Antiphon: Psalm 65:4

All the earth shall bow before you,

O God, and shall sing to you, shall

sing to your name, O Most High!

Communion Antiphon: Cf Psalm 

22, 5

You Have prepared a table before

me, and how precious is the

chalice that quenches my thirst

“Ours is a Child Safe Environment. As a Community we all are committed to do the best we can 

to keep children safe from harm and abuse”

St. Mary’s Presbytery

5 Hayward Grove, 

Hampton 3188

Email: hampton@cam.org.au

Parish Office Hours:

Mon: 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m.

Tues: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Wed & Fri: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon.

Phone: 9521 0990

Parish Priest:

Fr. Anjou Soares

Pastoral Associate: 

Mrs. Cynthia White

Mobile: 0414 524 439

Email: 

Hampton.Pastoral@cam.org.au

Parish Secretary: 

Sharon Burleigh ( Mon/ Tues)

Maria Jesus De Santisteban

(Wed/Thurs/Fri)

Baptism Coordinator: 

Olivia Turner: 

Phone: 0407863579,  95210990

Baptism: 

2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month, 

Baptism Preparation: 

3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. Mass.

Confession:

Saturday: 9:15 or on request Rosters 2019 The Rosters are being prepared, If you haven’t

informed us of your holidays in 2019, please do let us know

asap.

Contact: Cynthia on 0414 524 439 or Email: 

hampton@cam.org.au

Fr. Anjou wishes to thank you the Community of St Mary’s for

celebrating his 50th Jubilee with him.

He also would lke to thank you the community for your

generous gifts of cash and kind.

God bless you all

Fr. Anjou will be away from 14th -30th January to visit his ailing 

brother in Pakistan. 

Weekend Masses as usual. There will be communion services 

during the week. 

20th January 2019         2nd Sunday in ordinary time

We welcomed the
timely holiday of Fr
Ian Trillanes from the
Phillipines, blessing us
with daily mass and
his inspiring sermons!
Many thanks Fr. Ian -
enjoy your birthday,
the tennis and
Australia!
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